
NOVEMBER 11, 2008 21st DAY OF 
THE OCTOBER ADJOURN TERM 

 
  The County Commission met via the telephone at 10:00 a.m. pursuant to adjourn 
with Chuck Pennel, Presiding, and Ron Herschend, Western Commissioner and the 
following proceedings were had and made a matter of record. 
 

FORESTRY TAX 
 

 Commissioner Pennel made a motion to approve setting 16% of the monies 
received from The National Forest Receipts.  Commissioner Herschend seconded the 
motion and added that this is something that is done every year for the citizens of Taney 
County.  The motion passed. 
 
 
Minutes were taken by Donna Neeley and typed by Nikki Lawrence. 


